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BREGVWARD

COUNTY

Public Works Department

Facilities Management Division
115 S Andrews Avenue, Room 501 « Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301 < 954-357-5500 « FAX 954-357-6136

Certified Mail No. 7017 3040 0000 1732 1110
July 13, 2018

Robert Rauch, President
Eastern Elevator Service, Inc.
2111 No. Commerce Parkway
Weston, FL 33326

Re: Discontinuance of Service
Contract: D2114263B1 Group 1 & 2

Mr. Rauch,

Based on information recently received from Bruening Insurance Agency, Inc., the County has
determined that there exists a reasonable basis to believe that Eastern Elevator Service, Inc.
provided untruthful or incorrect insurance certificates in support of its agreement D2114263B1
(Group 1 & 2) in violation of the terms and conditions thereunder. Accordingly, Eastern Elevator
Service, Inc. shall discontinue all further services under this Agreement until further notice.

Should you require any additional information, please contact me at 954-357-5590 or via email
at scampbell@broward.org.

incerely,

Scott Campbell, Director
Facilities Management Division

C: George Tablack, Finance and Administrative Service
Tom Hutka, Public Works Department
Brenda Billingsley, Purchasing Division
Wayne Fletcher, Risk Management Division
Glenn Marcos, Purchasing Division
Michael Kerr, County Attorney
Keoki Baron, County Attorney
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